## IACEE Pulse

A Newsfeed for Members

12/21/2017

www.iacee.org

## Message from the IACEE President

My dear IACEE Colleagues,

In many parts of the world, we will be celebrating seasonal holidays. On behalf of the IACEE Council, I wish you a peaceful and joyous holiday season and a prosperous 2018.

As we prepare for 2018, here are a few reminders:

- The 16th World Conference on Continuing Engineering Education will be held on 22-25 May 2018 at the Monterrey campus of Tec de Monterrey. We look forward to seeing you there.
- The call for papers deadline is extended until 31 January 2018. Please consider submitting a proposal on any of the three relevant areas: Innovation, Collaboration, Learners. Visit the <u>conference webpage</u> to learn more on how you can submit a proposal.
- The registration for the conference will open in January 2018 and don't forget to register before the early bird discount expires. IACEE members receive further discounts.
- The next <u>IACEE webinar</u> will be presented in February 2018. Keep an eye out for the announcement.
- The nomination deadline for an <u>IACEE award</u> is 10 January 2018. Consider a CEE leader or a corporation engaged in CEE for your nomination.
- Don't forget to become a member on our <u>LinkedIn group</u> or like our <u>Facebook page</u>. We post CEE information on these social media channels.
- IACEE Headquarters will be closed from 23 December 2017 2 January 2018.

Thank you for your continued support of and contribution to IACEE. See you in 2018!

Warm wishes,



Soma Chakrabarti, Ph.D.

President, IACEE

University of Wisconsin-Madison, USA